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Below is a picture of where I visit my two youngest sons. Both tragically 
died at age 17 five years apart. Also pictures of my beautiful lost boys 

and of my two remaining sons. I want you to see the reality of the people 
you are hurting by this underhand legislation.  

The cost of funerals is already wickedly expensive. The aftermath of our 
losses has left my other boys and I financially broken. Yet you are 

bringing in legislation that will harm grieving families in the future. Not 
everyone dies after a long life. I will still be visiting my boys after 25 

years. I am appalled that this is your solution to dwindling cemetery 
space. 

I challenge you to look any grieving mother in the eye and explain your 
reasoning.  

Shame on you all. 
 


